
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 9th June 2023. 
 

Class 1 (Year 1 and 2) end of year trip to Northumberland Zoo 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Our topic this half term is ‘Our Wonderful World’ which includes a focus on animals and their habitats 
and how seasonal changes and the equator and the impact this has different areas of the world.  
 
We thought that this was the perfect opportunity to for the children to visit Northumberland Zoo 
whichis a fantastic place to visit and there is much to see and learn about. 
 
We have planned a full day visit, where we will have a workshop with some of the zoo staff on animal 
classification and will then have the opportunity to explore the grounds of the zoo.  
 
The trip is on Wednesday 28th June and we will be departing school by bus at 9.15am and we will be 
returning to school for normal pick up time of 3.15pm.  
 
The cost of bus transport and zoo entry is unfortunately quite high and to enable us to go we will need 
to ask for a contribution of £18.78 per child which will be set up on School Money. 
 
If your child is in receipt of Pupil Premium Free School Meals we have a small amount of funding left 
so if you would like the costs to be covered by this fund please let Mrs Kennedy in the school know so 
she can remove the contribution charge on School Money. 
 
If your child is in receipt of Pupil Premium Free School Meals (not to be confused with Universal Free 
Meals for Reception to Year 2 children) and you would like to have a school packed lunch provided 
please let the office know by Friday 16th June. 
 
Children will need to come to school as normal in their school uniform, bring a jacket, packed lunch 
with a water bottle and a cap in a small bag that they are able to carry and to wear suncream.   
 
We are really excited about this opportunity and are sure the children will love it! 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind regards, 
Miss Lazenby 
…………………………………………………………………………………  
 
To Whittingham C of E Primary School. I give permission for my child …………………….  (name) to 
travel by bus and take part in the trip to Northumberland Zoo on Wednesday 28th June 2023. 
 
I understand they will wear school uniform on this day and bring a packed lunch with a water bottle in 
a small bag that they are able to carry.   
 
Signed ………………………… ( name of parent / carer). 
 
 
 




